M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Karen Byrd


Jesse Parks



Julia Piles



Tiffany Schussler

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 13, 2021
RE:
Change Order #1 for Turf Fields (Motz), BG 20-184
​For the board to approve the Change Order #1 for Turf
Fields (Motz), BG 20-184 in the amount of $5,697.00 as follows.
This change order is for adjusting the end zone lettering at
Boone County High School which was an increase in the 
number of characters over what was originally specified.  The 
Architect and District felt changing the lettering was
appropriate; however the contract price had already been 
established a couple months prior so there needed to be a
slight adjustment to the price.  ADD $5,697.

I recommend the board approve the Change Order for the above project,
as presented.
